
 

                

 
 
August 15, 2024 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
We are pleased to write a reference for Jacob Ansel and his firm Vision Financial 
Group CPAs, LLP (VFG), with whom we have been working with for only a brief time 
since the end of 2023. Jake and his team have been able to assist us with their 
professional and knowledgeable experience for our quarterly tax processing and 
overall tax advice. 
 
With a team who is readily available to answer our questions, responsive and 
diligent always. We have a great working relationship and the confidence in their 
experience, and always know that their advice will be sound, honest, and keeping in 
mind what is best for our business; helping us stay on track for both compliance and 
profitability. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ira Greenberg 
 

Ira Greenberg 
CEO 
Keystone Technologies LLC. 


